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March 5, 2019 
 
 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC   20426 
 
 
   RE: Florida Gas Transmission Company, LLC 
    Original Volume No. 1-A Housekeeping 
    Letter to Supplement the Record 
    Docket No. RP19-676-000 
 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
 Florida Gas Transmission Company, LLC (FGT) hereby electronically submits for filing with the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (Commission) this letter to supplement its filing in the subject 
docket.  FGT submitted an electronic tariff filing to the Commission and received the subject docket 
number on February 20, 2019.  However, February 20 was the day the agency was closed due to bad 
weather thereby making the official filed date February 21, 2019.    
  
 Out of an abundance of caution, FGT respectfully requests the Commission grant waiver of 
Section 154.207 of the Commission’s Regulations and any other waivers of its Regulations that it deems 
necessary to allow the proposed tariff records in the subject docket to become effective on March 23, 
2019, as proposed.  
  
 
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
      FLORIDA GAS TRANSMISSION COMPANY, LLC 
 
      /s/ Deborah A. Bradbury 
  

Deborah A. Bradbury  
Sr. Director – Regulatory Tariffs & Reporting 


